CITY OF

FOLSOM

DISTINCTIVE BY NATURE

July 17, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
esauer@caltrux.org

Eric Sauer
Senior Vice President of Government Affairs
California Trucking Association

Re: Transportation Permit Fee
Dear Mr. Sauer:

Thank you for your letter to Folsom Mayor Kerri Howell dated May 15, 2019, regarding the
transportation permit fees under Vehicle Code Section 35795. Upon review, City staff have
made the adjustment to reflect that the City’s single trip transportation permit fee is $16.

I appreciate you taking the time to alert us of this issue. Please do not hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions. Thank you!
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Sincerely,
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< City Attorney
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Cc: Mayor Howell <
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